
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, June 20, 2024 5:01 PM 
'A Ridings' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/20/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06801 -2024 

Subject: RE: Florida Public Service Commission communication regarding Docket No. 20240032 

Good afternoon Angela Ridings, 

Per your request, you and JP Ridings have been added to docket 20240032-SU as interested persons. You will 
now be issued by email any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket. 

Thank you, 

f}{,(,ep ~wy~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tal l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

From: A Ridings <a.ridings@att.net> 

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 4:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Pat Ridings <pridings1109@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Florida Public Service Commission communication regarding Docket No. 20240032 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Clerk, 

Forwarding our request to be listed as Person oflnterest in the rejection of the proposed Sewer project on LGI. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: A Ridings <a.ridings@att.net> 
Date: June 15, 2024 at 9:43:35 AM EDT 
To: Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.tl.us> 
Cc: Pat Ridings <pridingsl 109@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Florida Public Service Commission communication regarding Docket No. 
20240032 

Good morning, 
My husband and I reject to the application by Environmental Utilities, LLC for the proposed 
sewer project on LGI. We rejected the application back in 2020 and still object based on the 
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many reasons presented in our letters to PSC. We request that we are listed as an Interested 
Person in order to receive any notices or actions regarding this matter.  
Thank you.  
JP and Angela Ridings  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Jun 5, 2024, at 3:00 PM, Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon,  
  
Please see the attached communication regarding the above‐referenced docket.  
  
Respectfully, 
  
Caroline Dike 
Staff Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel  
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6524 | cdike@psc.state.fl.us 
  
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or 
from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made 
available to the public and the media upon request.  Therefore, your e‐mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
  




